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Baldy View ROP’s Award-Winning Licensed Vocational Nursing Program Scheduled to Begin Next 
Cohort July 30, 2018 
 
Ontario, CA – The award-winning accredited Licensed Vocational Nursing program at Baldy View ROP is 
scheduled to begin its upcoming cohort on Monday, July 30, 2018. With historically high NCLEX pass 
rates, staff and program instructors are already preparing students for success.  
 
“We are excited to welcome our 2018-2019 BVROP LVN Cohort! Students are eager to learn and have 

already been attending pre-nursing workshops led by Dr. Mahmoud to get a jump start on their 

success.  We see bright futures ahead for these future health care providers,” says Baldy View ROP 

Coordinator, Roseanne Redfearn. Through weekly pre-nursing workshops taking place between June 13, 

2018 and July 18, 2018, incoming students are not only learning what to expect while completing the 

rigorous 17-month program, but are also being introduced to the profession of nursing, nursing skills, 

how to be successful in nursing school, and time management skills.  

The school is excited to begin this cohort under the direction of its newest Vocational Nursing Director, 

Dr. Sally Mahmoud. Dr. Mahmoud boasts a successful career in public health as a nurse manager and 

most recently as an Associate Dean of Academic Nursing. 

Incoming LVN students will train in the newly-enhanced, state-of-the-art skills lab, have access to 

Assessment Technologies Institute (ATI), an e-learning program known to statistically improve the 

probability of passing the NCLEX exam on the first attempt, learn under the tutelage of state-

credentialed instructors with industry experience, and be the first to utilize the newly designed Student 

Resource Center opening the Summer of 2019 at the newly renovated Career Training Center campus in 

Ontario!  

According to the State of California Employment Development Department website, Licensed Vocational 

nurses have a possible job outlook growth of 25% with a reported median annual wage of $54,439. 

Seats are limited, but candidates interested in enrolling in the program are encouraged to begin the 

enrollment process today by calling 909-947-3400, visiting www.baldyviewrop.com to complete an adult 

interest form, or attending a weekly information session held every Monday! 
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